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Next Meeting:  

Tuesday November 13th, 2018 

7:30-9:00pm, Doors open 6:30pm 

 

**  This November meeting will also be 
our AGM which is a new change in 
keeping with our revised fiscal year-end 
and Constitution.   

 
Remember your membership card.    
Guests Welcome!  ($5 admission) 
 
Reminder.   Please bring back any items 
you borrowed from the library.  
 
Programme:   Happy Wife Quilting 
 

Shop of the Month:  Happy Wife 
Quilting, Carleton Place 

 
Fat Quarter:  Christmas in Orleans 

 
 

THANK YOU to OUR ADVERTISERS! 

 

CƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ƛǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŀǘ 
ŜǾŜǊȅ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǇŜǊǳǎŀƭτ
ƭƻŎŀǘŜŘ ƻƴ ŀ ǘŀōƭŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŦǊƻƴǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
ǊƻƻƳΦ 
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WHAT TO BRING TO THE MEETING 

Membership Card and Name Tag 

$$ for the Shop-of-the-Month Basket Draws 

Christmas themed Fat Quarter 

Library Books and items 

Charity Quilts for Community Projects 

Thank you Quilty Pleasures for your 

ongoing Fat Quarter donations  

commonthreadquiltguild.ca
http://www.quiltypleasures.ca/
http://www.quiltypleasures.ca/
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 It is hard to believe that as this newsletter goes out Halloween is behind us and Christmas is less than two months in 

the future. I remember being told when I was younger that time seems to move more quickly as we age; I hope to live 

a lot longer but at the rate that time seems to move right now, I canôt even imagine the future!  Our Guild has had a 

busy fall though paying homage to the passage of time.  Over a hundred cuddle quilts collected, thirty-five panel 

challenge quilts returned, great workshops, retreats, mystery quilts, Quilt Canada and at last monthôs meeting a 

spontaneous collection of funds that profited buying power for the Ottawa Food Bank of $3995.00.  WOW!! 

 The executive has been busy tending to the óday to dayô needs of the Guild, looking for potential new meeting spaces 

and aligning Guild activities to the change in our fiscal year which was approved in late summer.  The change in the 

fiscal year means that we have aligned our monetary year with what I would describe the ólife yearô of our Guild 

activities.  In the past, our budgetary year ended in Jan; our elections were held at the May meeting but the new 

executive did not assume responsibilities until July.  While the challenges of these different timeline dates were not 

always visible to the membership, the executive was continually óworking around themô.  NOW we will have a more 

streamlined processed. Fiscal year end, annual reports, and elections will all be held in June with one Annual General 

Meeting followed by a social night.  We will be able to wrap up business and have a chance to socialize with friends 

that we may not see through the summer.  However, (there is always a catch), there is one last piece of business that 

needs to be completed before we can totally move into the new system.  Since our new fiscal year began 1 July 2018, 

and our previous fiscal year ended Jan 2018, we need to be accountable for the period Feb 1, 2018 to Jun 30, 2018.  

In Nov, we will have a brief General Meeting, to present the reports for that period, as well as the completed and 

examined financial report.  Then we will be off to the races until next Jun 2019!!! 

 As you receive this newsletter, November 11, will be just on the horizon.  Many will have sewn in the Quilts of 

Valour Bee at Orleans United Church Nov 3. (just a little reminder).  Thanks to last monthôs presentation by Robbie 

Chapman, we gained more insight in how we can support todayôs veterans through our gift of quilting. I would guess 

that many of our members are like me, a Baby Boomer, who have had fathers, grandfathers, uncles, cousins, family 

friends who died, or served and came home scarred from WW1, WW2 or Korea. Quilts of Valour reminds us that 

there is a new kind of veteran who also touches many in our guildðthose who have served in the military since the 

Korean conflict and the Cold War ended.  We also have spouses, children, nieces, nephews, friends who have served 

in what scholars would call it óunconventional warfareô: Bosnia, Rwanda, Kosovo, East Timor, Afghanistan and Iraq 

to name a few hot spots.  Clear lines do not define the battleground and it is often difficult to discern ówho is the 

enemy?ôô  While Canada has had soldiers, both men and women, who have paid the ultimate sacrifice of their lives, 

we have had many, many more who have returned with both physical and emotional scars.  Living with the aftermath 

of injuries impacts not only the soldier, him or herself, but also our families.  On a personal note, as I shared at the 

meeting, I am a veteran with both physical and mental scars.  I live in gratitude for the gathering of quilters, the 

shared friendship, the creativity and the project challenges that quilting brings to daily life.  We all face challenges, 

both mental and physical, to the fabric of our lives.  I hope that the Common Thread Quilt Guild brings support. 

commonthreadquiltguild.ca
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PROGRAMME                                         GWENN BECK-POTTIER 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
WŜƴ {ǿŀƭƭƻǿ ǘƻƻƪ ƘŜǊ ŬǊǎǘ ǉǳƛƭǝƴƎ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ƛƴ нлмлΦ ¢Ƙŀǘ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǉǳƛŎƪƭȅ ǘǳǊƴŜŘ ƛƴǘƻ 

ŀ Ƙƻōōȅ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ ŀ ǇŀǎǎƛƻƴΦ  WŜƴ ƭƻǾŜǎ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴΣ ǘŜǎǘ ŀƴŘ ǘŜŀŎƘ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿŜǎǘ όŀƴŘ ƴƻǘ-ǎƻ-ƴŜǿύ 
ǘƻƻƭǎ ŀƴŘ ǊǳƭŜǊǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƳŀǊƪŜǘΦ {ƘŜ ƭƻǾŜǎ ǿƘŜƴ ǉǳƛƭǘŜǊǎ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŀƘ-Ƙŀ ƳƻƳŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƭƛƎƘǘ 
ōǳƭō ŎƻƳŜǎ ƻƴΦ  WŜƴ Ƙŀǎ ǿƻǊƪŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǘŀǳƎƘǘ ŦƻǊ Ƴŀƴȅ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ǉǳƛƭǘ ǎƘƻǇǎ ōǳǘ ŘŜŎƛŘŜŘ ǘƻ ƻǇŜƴ 
ƘŜǊ ƻǿƴ ƘƻƳŜ-ōŀǎŜŘ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎΣ IŀǇǇȅ ²ƛŦŜ vǳƛƭǝƴƎΣ ǿƘŜƴ ǎƘŜ ƳƻǾŜŘ ōŀŎƪ ƘƻƳŜ ǘƘǊŜŜ ȅŜŀǊǎ 
ŀƎƻΦ  {ƘŜ ŀƭǎƻ Ƙŀǎ о ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ƪƛŘǎ ŀƴŘ ŀ Ƙǳōōȅ ǿƘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƘŜǊ ƭƻǾŜ ƻŦ ǉǳƛƭǝƴƎΦ 
 
{ƘƻǇ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ aƻƴǘƘ  
 
IŀǇǇȅ ²ƛŦŜ vǳƛƭǝƴƎ ƛǎ ŀƴ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ŀƴŘ ƘƻƳŜ-ōŀǎŜŘ ǉǳƛƭǘ ǎƘƻǇ ƭƻŎŀǘŜŘ Ƨǳǎǘ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ ƻŦ /ŀǊƭŜǘƻƴ 
tƭŀŎŜΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ƻũŜǊ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǘŜǎǘ ƴƻǝƻƴǎΣ ǘƻƻƭǎ ŀƴŘ ǇŀǧŜǊƴǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƳŀǊƪŜǘ ŀƴŘ ŀƭǎƻ ŎŀǊǊȅ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ǘǊǳǎǘπ
ŜŘ ŦŀǾƻǳǊƛǘŜǎΦ ²ƛǘƘ ƻǾŜǊ ŀ млл ōƻƭǘǎ ƻŦ ŦŀōǊƛŎΣ ƛƴǘŜǊŦŀŎƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ōŀǩƴƎ ǘƻ ŎƘƻƻǎŜ ŦǊƻƳΣ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŀƭπ
ǿŀȅǎ ŬƴŘ ŀ ƳŀǘŎƘ ǘƻ ǿƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊΦ  Lƴ ŀ ǎŜǇŀǊŀǘŜ ǿŜƭƭ-ƭƛǘŜΣ ŎƻƳŦƻǊǘŀōƭŜΣ ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳΣ 
ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŀǊŜ ƻũŜǊŜŘ ǘƻ ŀ ƳŀȄƛƳǳƳ ƻŦ п ǇŜƻǇƭŜΦ ¸ƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ƻƴŜ-ƻƴ-ƻƴŜ ŀǧŜƴǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ 
ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ ǘƻƻƭǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŀǊŜ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ȅƻǳ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜ ǘƘŜƳΦ !ƴŘ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƘŜȅ 
ŀƭǎƻ ƻũŜǊ ŜŘƎŜ-ǘƻ- ŜŘƎŜ ƭƻƴƎŀǊƳ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǉǳƛŎƪ ǘǳǊƴŀǊƻǳƴŘ ǝƳŜΦ IŀǇǇȅ ²ƛŦŜ vǳƛƭǝƴƎ 
ƭƻǾŜǎ ǘƻ Ƙƛǘ ǘƘŜ ǊƻŀŘ ŀƴŘ ǎŜǘ-ǳǇ ǎƘƻǇ ŀǘ ǾŀǊƛƻǳǎ ƎǳƛƭŘ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǉǳƛƭǘ ǎƘƻǿǎΦ  wŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƘŀǘ 
ǘƘŜ ǎƘƻǇ ƛǎ ƻƴƭȅ ƻǇŜƴ ōȅ ŀǇǇƻƛƴǘƳŜƴǘ ƻǊ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ нпκтΦ 
 
ƧŜƴϪƘŀǇǇȅǿƛŦŜǉǳƛƭǝƴƎΦŎŀ 
όсмоύ нрт-флно 

2018-19 Programme Line-up 

Please check out this yearôs line up of events and speakers on our website:    

http://commonthreadquiltguild.ca/guild-activities/meetings/ 

commonthreadquiltguild.ca
mailto:jen@happywifequilting.ca
http://commonthreadquiltguild.ca/guild-activities/meetings/
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Frayed Knots Quilting Group ïStill open for new              
members 

Opportunities to share time and ideas with kindred spir-
its, work on community projects, personal sew time, 
troubleshooting, shared activities or demos. We would 
love to have you come and join us. 

We meet Monday nights 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. Blackburn  
Hamlet Community Centre, Glen Park Drive, Blackburn Hamlet (beside the arena) 
(no storage space is provided for supplies at this Centre)  

Contact Maria Fleming (mefquilt@yahoo.com) or Janice Namiesniowski 
(cjnamski@gmail.com)  if interested 

commonthreadquiltguild.ca
mailto:cjnamski@gmail.com
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FUNDRAISER 
 

The Guild will once again be holding a fundraiser for the 

GLOUCESTER EMERGENCY FOOD CUPBOARD 

(GEFC). We will be collecting toothpaste, toothbrushes and 

other toiletries at our NOVEMBER and DECEMBER meetings. 

 

This fundraiser has become a very special event for the GEFC. It is important to note 

while the GEFC has a budget to purchase food essential such as milk, eggs etc. they do not 

purchase toothpaste, toothbrushes and other toiletries . When these items are delivered to 

the GEFC it creates a buzz with the volunteers and even brings smiles to their faces. These 

items will be distributed to clients as a little extra during the Xmas season. Since the 

GUILD has been doing this FUNDRAISER the GEFC has been able to provide all clients 

with toothbrushes and toothpaste during December. 

 

 During this past  year the GEFC has experienced a 

significant increase in clients needing their service .  

2018 has been been a busy year at the food cupboard 

which is mainly due to an influx of refugees and immi-

grants from war torn countries. 

  

 

A HUGE THANKS 

TO ALL GUILD MEMBERS FOR THEIR GENER-

OUS SUPPORT OF THIS INITIATIVE OVER THE 

YEARS,   

                  GUILD EXECUTIVE. 

commonthreadquiltguild.ca
http://gefc.ca/
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Welcome to the CTQG 
Mystery Quilt Challenge.  You 
are one step closer to the final 
solution. 

 

Follow the clues each month 
and win prizes for the solution.  
Each clue will be posted as a 
link on the website.  There is 
no need to sigh up and you can 
join in on the fun anytime.  
Just click on the link on the website (or go to 
the Guild Activities tab) on the website, print 
and follow the instructions. 

Donõt worry if you miss a month é all the clues 
will remain on the website until the June 
meeting.   

Clue #3 is ready to go.  Happy quilting! 

http://commonthreadquiltguild.ca/guild-activities/challenges/ 

commonthreadquiltguild.ca
http://commonthreadquiltguild.ca/guild-activities/challenges/
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vǳƛƭǘ /ŀƴŀŘŀΣ WǳƴŜ мн ς мрΣ нлмф  
a9a.9w D¦L[5 /I![[9bD9 ς άv¦L[¢LbD Dh9{ ±Lw![έ  
¢ƘŜ /ŀƴŀŘƛŀƴ vǳƛƭǘŜǊǎΩ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴκ!ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴ ŎŀƴŀŘƛŜƴƴŜ ŘŜ ƭŀ ŎƻǳǊǘŜǇƻƛƴǘŜ ƛǎ ŀƴƴƻǳƴŎƛƴƎ ŀ aŜƳōŜǊ DǳƛƭŘ /Ƙŀƭπ
ƭŜƴƎŜΦ hƴƭȅ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻŦ ŀ /v!κ!// aŜƳōŜǊ DǳƛƭŘ Ƴŀȅ ŜƴǘŜǊ ǘƘƛǎ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ Ƙŀǎ ǘƘŜ ǘƘŜƳŜ άvǳƛƭǝƴƎ DƻŜǎ ±ƛπ
ǊŀƭΦέ  
- !ƭƭ ŜƴǘǊƛŜǎ Ƴǳǎǘ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ ǘƘŜ ƎǳƛŘŜƭƛƴŜǎ ōŜƭƻǿΦ 9ŀŎƘ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭ aŜƳōŜǊ DǳƛƭŘ Ƴŀȅ ǎŜƭŜŎǘ ƻƴŜ ǿƛƴƴŜǊ ƻƴƭȅ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜƛǊ 
DǳƛƭŘΩǎ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇΣ ƻƴ ƻǊ ōŜŦƻǊŜ !ǇǊƛƭ олΣ нлмф ŦƻǊ ŜƴǘǊȅ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘƛǎ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜΦ  

- DǳƛƭŘǎ ǿƛǎƘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ŜƴǘŜǊ ǘƘŜ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ Ƴǳǎǘ ŀŘǾƛǎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƛƴǘŜƴǘ Ǿƛŀ ŜƳŀƛƭ ǘƻ .ƻƴƴƛŜ wŀƴƪƛƴΣ ǊŀƴƪƛƴōƻƴϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 
ōȅ CŜō мΣ нлмфΣ ǎƻ ǘƘŀǘ ǎǇŀŎŜ ŀƭƭƻŎŀǝƻƴ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŀǊǊŀƴƎŜŘΦ  

- !ƭƭ Ƴƛƴƛ ǉǳƛƭǘǎ Ƴǳǎǘ ōŜ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ōȅ aŀȅ мр - aŀȅ нрΣ нлмф ǎƻ ǘƘŜȅ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅŜŘ ŀǘ v/ нлмфΣ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 9¸ /ŜƴǘǊŜ ƛƴ 
hǧŀǿŀΦ .ƻƴƴƛŜ wŀƴƪƛƴΣ /v!κ!// tŀǎǘ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ǘƘŜ ǉǳƛƭǘǎ ŀǘ нор aƻƧŀǾŜ /ǊŜǎΣ {ǝǧǎǾƛƭƭŜΣ hbΦΣ Yн{ лIсΦ 
¢ŜƭΥ смо-пор-лноу ŜƳŀƛƭΥ ǊŀƴƪƛƴōƻƴϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ  

- ¢ƘŜ ǿƛƴƴƛƴƎ ǉǳƛƭǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎŜƭŜŎǘŜŘ ōȅ ±ƛŜǿŜǊϥǎ /ƘƻƛŎŜ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ vǳƛƭǘ /ŀƴŀŘŀ нлмф ŀƴŘ ŀǿŀǊŘŜŘ ŀ Ϸмлл ŎŀǎƘ ǇǊƛȊŜΦ  

- !ƭƭ ǎǳōƳƛǧŜŘ ǉǳƛƭǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜƳŀƛƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇƻǎǎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ /v! ŦƻǊ ŀǇǇǊƻȄΦ мм ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǊŜǘǳǊƴŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƻǿƴπ
ŜǊκƳŀƪŜǊ ǇǊƛƻǊ ǘƻ vǳƛƭǘ /ŀƴŀŘŀ WǳƴŜ нлнлΣ ƛƴ 9ŘƳƻƴǘƻƴΦ  

- ¢ƘŜ /v!κ!// Ǉƭŀƴǎ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǉǳƛƭǘǎΣ ŀǎ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ŀ ǘǊŀǾŜƭƭƛƴƎ ǎƘƻǿΣ ŀŎǊƻǎǎ /ŀƴŀŘŀΦ hǳǊ wŜƎƛƻƴŀƭ wŜǇǎ ŀƴŘκƻǊ .ƻŀǊŘ 
ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǘŀƪŜ ǘƘŜ ǉǳƛƭǘǎ ǘƻ DǳƛƭŘǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŀǊŜŀ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ǘŀƭŜƴǘǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΦ  
 
¢ƘŜ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜΥ  
- ¢ƘŜ ¢ƘŜƳŜΥ άvǳƛƭǝƴƎ DƻŜǎ ±ƛǊŀƭΦέ  

- tƭŜŀǎŜ ǳǎŜ tŀƴǘƻƴŜΣ ŎƻƭƻǳǊ ІмуΣ ¦ƭǘǊŀǾƛƻƭŜǘ όǘƘŜ нлму /ƻƭƻǳǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊύΣ ƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŜǉǳƛǾŀƭŜƴǘ Yhb! ŎƻƭƻǳǊΣ .ǊƛƎƘǘ tŜǊƛπ
ǿƛƴƪƭŜΣ ŀƭƻƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǳǇ ǘƻ ǘǿƻ όнύ ŀŘŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ ŎƻƭƻǳǊǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŦŀŎŜ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ǉǳƛƭǘ  

- ¢ƘŜ ǉǳƛƭǘ ǇŜǊƛƳŜǘŜǊ ƛǎ ǘƻ ōŜ ƴƻ ƭŀǊƎŜǊ ǘƘŀƴ тн ƛƴŎƘŜǎΦ  

- 9ŀŎƘ ǉǳƛƭǘ Ƴǳǎǘ ōŜ ŬƴƛǎƘŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ŜƛǘƘŜǊ ōƛƴŘƛƴƎΣ ŦŀŎƛƴƎǎ ƻǊ ŜƴǾŜƭƻǇŜŘ Ǉƛƭƭƻǿ ŎŀǎŜ ǎǘȅƭŜΦ  

- tƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ŀ ƘŀƴƎƛƴƎ ǎƭŜŜǾŜΣ ŀǘ ƭŜŀǎǘ о ƛƴŎƘŜǎ ǿƛŘŜΣ ŦƻǊ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅ ǇǳǊǇƻǎŜΦ  

- !ƭƭ ǉǳƛƭǘǎ Ƴǳǎǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƭŀōŜƭ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ vǳƛƭǘ ƴŀƳŜ ŀƴŘ vǳƛƭǘŜǊΩǎ ƴŀƳŜ ǾƛǎƛōƭŜ ƻƴ ƛǘΦ  

- tƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƴŎƭƻǎŜ ǘƘŜ DǳƛƭŘ 9ƴǘǊȅ CƻǊƳ ǿƘŜƴ ȅƻǳǊ ǉǳƛƭǘ ƛǎ ǎƘƛǇǇŜŘΦ  
 
²Ŝ ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ŜƴǘǊȅ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƻƴΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜƴŘ ǎƻƳŜ ǇƘƻǘƻǎ ƻŦ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ DǳƛƭŘ 
ŜƴǘǊƛŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǇƻǎǝƴƎ ƻƴ ƻǳǊ {ƻŎƛŀƭ aŜŘƛŀ ǎƛǘŜǎΦ aƻǎǘ ƻŦ ŀƭƭΣ ƘŀǾŜ ŦǳƴΗ  
Heather Black, President CQA/ACC 2018/19 

Canadian Quilters Association - Quilting Gone Viral 
 
Canadian Quilters Association has announced a challenge and the Common Thread Quilt Guild will be 
participating.  Check out the requirements in the attachment and get working on your submission.  Each 
participating guild will submit one winner which will hang at Quilt Canada 2019 in Ottawa.  The overall 
winner, chosen by Peopleôs Choice, will win $100.  Your completed project must be brought to Guild by 
our April 2019 Guild Meeting.  All submissions will be judged by an independent panel. Good luck  

commonthreadquiltguild.ca
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Guild Retreats 2018-19                                 Paula Patterson and Wendy White 

THANK YOU to all those who 

participated in the October 2018 In-

Town Retreats.  They were a great 

success with 64 members in total 

participating over the 2 weekends. 

 

Winter (choose one) 

January 18-20 or January 25-27, 2019 

Registrations for the WINTER intown 
retreats will  be accepted starting in 
November at the Guild meeting and 
online. 

Spring (choose one) 

April 26-28 or  May 3-5 

Registrations for the SPRING intown 
retreats will  be accepted starting in 
February at the Guild meeting and online. 

 

If space allows Guild members may be 
able to sign up for a second retreat 1 week 
prior to retreat dates, please send email to: 
ctqg.retreats@gmail.com to check 
availability. 

 

If space allows non-members may sign up 
for a retreat 1 week prior to retreat dates, 
please send email to: 
ctqg.retreats@gmail.com to check 
availability.             

How to Register:   

 1)  Online:  http://commonthreadquiltguild.ca/
guild-activities/retreats/ 

 2)  At Guild meetings 

 3)  By email: ctqg.retreats@gmail.com 

  

Location:  Notre-Dame des- Champs 
Community Centre , 3659 Navan Road, 
Navan, K4B 1H9. 

Hours:    

Friday     10:00ð9:00 pm;    
Saturday   9:00ð9:00 pm; and  
Sunday     9:00ð4:00 pm.  
 

Costðincludes meals:  $80 for guild 
members,  $95 for non-members.    

All participants are asked to help with set-
up and take down as well as help with 
one meal serving or clean-up. A sign-up 
list will be available at the retreat for 
signing up for meals prep or clean-up. 

commonthreadquiltguild.ca
mailto:%20ctqg.retreats@gmail.com
http://commonthreadquiltguild.ca/guild-activities/retreats/
http://commonthreadquiltguild.ca/guild-activities/retreats/
mailto:ctqg.retreats@gmail.com?subject=Retreat%20Registration
http://www.3dogsquilting.ca/
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